
LMTC Board Meeting 10/19/23


Present:  Frank Riolo, Denise Stefanson, Kathy Culver, Holly Fields, 
Lynne Carry


Management:  Kathy & Dan Emmerson


Minutes-approved.


Financials-approved.  Kathy presented the last two months due to 
her absence last month.  Our CD is doing well and will be 
maturing soon.  Our resurfacing is in a good place. A possible 
patch of court 7 will be investigated.


Membership-Jamie was absent.


Leagues-Everything is proceeding smoothly.  Ladies’ leagues will 
play through November.  Friday Night Fling is using about 2 courts 
now. Men’s league is going well along with our juniors.


Social-plans for the doubles fun games for Halloween is filling up 
nicely.


Premises-Chet was absent. Frank sent a letter to the engraving 
company so the price will be coming soon.


Management-Courts are in a good condition and are washed 
weekly.  One of our members wanted to clear the brush from the 
far fence down to the dumpster. Thank you!


Meeting adjourned at 1:25 PM.


